NEW MUE}QIC@ ENERG\Y, If:}IERAT S OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

2040 South Pacheco Street

& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

{505) 827-7131

June 7, 1999

Exxon Company, U.S.A.
P. O. Box 4358
Houston, Texas 77210-4358

Attention: Charlotte Harper

Re: App/ication dated November 3, 1008 for administrative approva/ for
the recompletion of the existing A. J. Adkins Well No. 11 (API No.
30-025-33777) at an unorthodox oil well location 1500 feet ﬁ‘om the
North line and 2206 feet )[rom the West line (Unit F) of Section 10,
Townsl1ip 21 Soutlz, Range 36 East, NMPM, Oil Center-B/inelvry
Poo/, Lea County, New Mexico.

Dear IVIS Harper:

My records of ending applications indicated that the Division was still waiting
response to a letter clited November 16, 1998 {or additional data. In reviewing the
Division’s records [ show from a sundry notice (Form C-103) filed by Exxon in
December, 1998 (see copy attached) that the plannecl recompletion work will not be
preformed; therefore, your applzication for an unorthodox oil well location in the Oil

Center-Blinebry Pool for Exxon’s A. ] Adkins Well No. 11 is hereby withdrawn and

is }Jeing returned to vou at this time.

~. 1
>incerely,

L)

Michael E. Stogner
Chief Hearing Qf{icer/Eng‘ineer

cc: New Mexico Qil Conservation Division — Hobbs
James Bruce, Legal Counsel for Exxon Corporation — Santa Fe
Kathy Valdes, NMOCD - Santa Fe
File: Case 11663




